
 Dear Parents and Carers  

Here we are at the end of the Autumn term already where did 

that go?! 

On behalf of all the staff and the Governors we wish you a 

wonderful holiday with your families and hope that you keep 

warm and safe and take care of each other. 

When we return next month, we have some new families join-

ing us so please welcome them when you see new faces com-

ing in and remember how daunting it can feel being the new 

person! 

When we return you will be given the Spring term dates for 

all the exciting plans for the term so please look out for this 

so you don’t miss out on what is going to be happening. 

Have a wonderful couple of weeks and ’Happy Christmas’ to 

those who celebrate Christmas. 

The York Road Team   

 

Monday December 20th  

Please send your child in with a small, 

named, covered paper plate of party 

snacks for just your child to eat.  

Remember No nuts. 

We have exciting entertainment planned for all the children 

on this day. Party clothes and named hats if you wish. 

  All the children will finish at 12.00 on this  day. 

 

A Big Thank you 

To all the Friends of York 
Road team that organised 
the cake sale. They made a 
fantastic total of £476.80. 
This will go towards the Gar-
den development fund. 

The raffle is being drawn 
Friday morning in the garden 
when the children are sing-
ing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Pre-school’s chil-
dren’s last day will 
be Friday 17th De-
cember. 
Good luck to children 
moving on to nursery, 
we enjoyed being part 
of your journey. 
Have a lovely Christ-
mas break. See you 
in January. 
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 Maths corner 

Over the holidays why not play simple turn taking 

games to encourage your child to listen to and fol-

low instructions. Make up your own rules with your 

child to make it fun! 

‘Orchard’ Toys do a good range of games. Domi-

noes, snakes & Ladders, Beetle, Bingo Bears etc..  

Christmas Tree Festival 

We were awarded first place in the under 
5s 2021 for the amazing decorations our 
children created, for 
our  

‘Have yourself a sticky 
little Christmas’ at Holy 
Saviour Church. 

St Marks visit 

All the children enjoyed 
the visit to  St Marks  
on Monday and Tuesday 
this week. To listen to 
the story of the Nativ-
ity. 

  20th Dec Finish 12.00pm 

6th Jan Back to School 

  

Diary Dates 

 
 

Textile bin 

York Road now has a textile 

bin on our premises. You will 

find it outside the exit gate 

near the bins. You are wel-

come to use this. If you wish 

to donate, please ensure items 

are in a tied  

bag. 

You will find 

further de-

tails on the 

bin. 

 

 

The children will have an op-

portunity to visit Father 

Christmas at his grotto on Fri-

day 17th December.  

Details attached....  

Peekaboo 

The deadline for ordering photo-

graphs online has been extended 

to the 31st December. 

Tapestry 

Please post any activities you do 

over Christmas on Tapestry  all 

staff love to see them. 


